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This week: 

We have been continuing learning about woodland food chains and have been using our creativity in 

presenting this learning in our own style. It was wonderful to see how the children had linked their 

art learning and are now drawing like scientists with attention to detail and accuracy. 

                      

 Ruby-Jo’s wren                                                                       Naomi’s sparrow hawk  

                        

  Betty’s fox                                                                          Henry’s eagle  

 

We have shared our quality text book - “The Wolves in the Walls “  by Neil Gaiman today, but it 

would be a good idea if the children took the opportunity to listen to the story over the weekend in 

order to consolidate their understanding .This can be found on YouTube ( the version that’s 8.06 

mins long). 

Your child may also bring home their writing book this weekend in order to finish writing the recount 

about out trip last week. They have been following the WAGOLL and trying hard to incorporate lots 

of the grammar skills on it. We now need to finish this so we can move on to our exciting narrative. I 

would be grateful if you could encourage your child to complete it and then assess this writing 

against the WAGOLL. Thank you.  

                                                      Mrs Moncrieff           



                               

 

            

 

 

 

 

 


